
                                                          
 

 

 
10th May 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers of Rabbit and Hare Class children,   

 
Reception Classes - Local Walking Trip –Monday 22nd May 2023  

 

As part of our geography learning this term, on Monday 22nd May both Reception classes will 
walk to the end of St Augustine’s Road and then back to school.  
 
This will take place in the afternoon and we will have a number of additional staff supporting us. If 
the weather is very wet, we will re arrange the walk.  
 
Children will need to wear full school uniform with sensible shoes and a coat. 
 
You will already have completed the consent form for local trips as part of the admissions process 
so no further consent will be required from you. 
 
If you have any questions about the trip please see Miss Annecchiarico or Mrs Peachey-Smith. 
 
Kind regards 

 

Miss Annecchiarico and Mrs Peachey-Smith 
Rabbit and Hare Class Teachers and EYFS leader 
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